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October 15, 2010 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Re: Part 2.933 Change in Identification to FCC ID: UIDBC225 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
I hereby request a change in identification in accordance to CFR 47 Part 2.933 of the FCC rules. 
The original identification used on the equipment prior to this application for Change in 
Identification is QDS-BRCM1045. The date of the original grant of the equipment authorization is 
3/25/2009. 
 
I certify that the equipment bearing the modified identification, FCC ID: UIDBC225, does not differ 
from the original equipment. 
 
I further certify that the original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the 
equipment bearing the changed identification. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Edward R. Champion, Jr. 
Manager, Regulatory/Compliance 
ARRIS Group, Inc. 
3871 Lakefield Dr 
Suite 300 
Suwanee, GA 30024 
 


